Students and Faculty:

As editor of this annual, my thanks go to all those who have helped in any way to make possible the second volume of the Heritage. I would like to give credit to those who have done the major portion of the work.

First and foremost, the annual staff deserves most of the credit. Giving up hours of summer vacation to collect ads, missing after-school activities, and working harmoniously is greatly appreciated. I am grateful to Mr. Tim Joy, our advisor, for giving up his leisure hours to meet with us after school.

My thanks also go to Mr. R. A. Leonard, principal, and the wonderful faculty for understanding and supporting us in our endeavors.

For their excellent work and cooperation Mr. Richard Price, photographer; Mr. Rob Novit, photographer; Mr. Herman Bright, photographer; and Hubert Crosby, artist; are thanked with gratitude. All the candid shots were taken by members of the staff and Mr. Joy.

We, of the annual staff, hope that this book conveys happy memories of Ruffin High School during the year 1971-1972.

Again, thanks to all.



Beth